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UNH Changes Move-In For Returning Students From Sunday To
Saturday Due To Hurricane Forecast

August 24, 2011

DURHAM, N.H. -- Move in for first-year students will be on Friday, Aug. 26, 2011, as T Tr-
scheduled beginning at 9 a.m. The move in for students returning to on campus housing is

being moved from Sunday (August 28) to Saturday (August 27) at 9 a.m. in response to

concerns about the impending hurricane. Returning students are strongly advised to move in | &, ..

on Saturday. Those unable to do so on Saturday should wait until the storm has passed, as -

UNH will have no move in assistance Sunday. Questions can be directed to the Housing Office | = gmail

at (603) 862-2120.
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